
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we approach the holidays and get ready for September, I wanted to share with 
you some changes to the class structure that will take place and some key dates for 
the remaining term. 
 
As some of you will know, in a small school, the structure of the classes can change 
with fluctuating numbers and in September we will make some changes so that 
there is roughly an equal split of children between the three classes.  
 

Class Year groups Teachers and Teaching 
Assistants 

(1) 100 acre wood Reception, Year 1 Miss Shannon 
Mrs Bell, Mrs Thomlinson 

(2) Narnia Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 Mrs Cuzick, Mrs Francis 
Miss Little 

(3) Kensuke’s Kingdom Year 5, Year 6 Mr Walker, Mrs Nolan 

 
Some children will move into a different class for certain subjects such as maths, 
phonics, PSHE and English so that their learning best matches with the work they can 
build from. 
 
School will have work taking place during the summer holidays to upgrade pipework 
and radiators and install an updated fire alarm system. This work should be 
completed so that school can open on Wednesday 4th September for the usual term 
starting times. 
 
Dates: 
Silloth trip: Reception, Year 1, Year 2 - Wednesday 26th June 
Year 3 and 4 trip to Hawes End: Friday 28th June (arrive at 8:15) 
Year 5 and 6 residential at Barcaple: 3rd -5th July 
Whole school trip to Beamish: Tuesday 9th July. 
Alice in Wonderland: Friday 12th July 1:30 pm (for family and friends of Y5 and Y6 
only) 
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Wheelchair basketball (All school): Wednesday 17th July a.m. 
Sports day: Wednesday 17th July 2-3 pm  
Y6 Leaver’s assembly: Thursday 18th 2pm 
Reports out: Thursday 18th July 
Term ends: 1pm Friday 20th July 
 
Please contact school if you have any further questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
M Walker  
Mr. Walker 
 


